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28/02/2025 
 

Notification of Piling Rig Delivery 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
We wish to inform you that the delivery of the piling rig to the headland park construction 
site at 9 Burroway Road, Wentworth Point NSW 2127 has been postponed. Please note the 
updated delivery details below:  
 
Date: Either Monday 3rd March, Tuesday 4th March 

(weather permitting) 
Time: Between 2:30 AM and 4:30 AM 
Route: Please refer to the map on next page 
 
The delivery will occur within the approved heavy vehicle permit hours, but scheduled outside 
of daytime hours due to the size of the equipment. While every effort will be made to 
minimise disruption, some noise will be unavoidable during the delivery. 
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation as we work to deliver new neighbourhood 
amenities for Wentworth Point. 
 
Contact information: 
If you have queries about works on site, please contact me at sean.park@fordcivil.com.au or 
phone 0449 950 926. 
 
If you have general questions about project planning, please contact Landcom by email 
wentworthpoint@landcom.nsw.gov.au or phone 1800 328 956, or visit 
landcom.com.au/wentworthpoint to learn more.    
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sean Park 
Project Engineer 
Ford Civil Contracting 

If you need help to read this letter in 
your language, call the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 13 14 50. 
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